
A message from Miss Rowe 

A very warm welcome back to school this September. For some 

of our families it has been several months since we last saw 

you so we are thrilled to finally be getting back to learning 

in the classroom and catching up with all the children.  

I have some brilliant news to share with you; Miss Walsh 

completed her degree this summer with an outstanding first 

class result—congratulations! We are so pleased that she is 

now undergoing her teacher training with us in Hedgehog 

Class. 

This is a challenging time for our teachers and support staff 

as they welcome back the children and adjust to working 

within new (and ever-changing!) guidelines. Thank you for 

your patience as we focus on helping the children to get used 

to being back at school and catching up on the learning that 

they have missed. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Rowe 
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Notice Board 

 PE is on Tuesdays —come to school in your 
kit! We need to make as much use as possi-
ble of our outdoor space so don’t forget a 
jumper. 

 For this half term, Year 2 and 3 will be doing 
Forest School. Come to school dressed ap-
propriately and bring your school uniform to 
change into afterwards in case you get a bit 
muddy. 

 Thanks to new guidance that has been re-
leased, we are able to resume brass lessons 
with Year 5 and 6 every Wednesday.  

 Unfortunately, we can’t go swimming for a 
while so Year 4 and 5 will be having PE at 
school instead on Friday mornings. Please 
come to school in your kit. 

 Our autumn term parents’ evenings will be 
conducted via telephone this year. More 
information will be sent out in the near fu-
ture. 

Just a reminder… 

If your child is feeling  unwell. Here is a reminder of the Corona Virus symptoms which would make them unable to attend school: 

 New continuous cough 

 High temperature 

 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste  

As always, please do not send your child to school if they have had sickness or diarrhoea. They must have a clear 48 hours before return-
ing. 


